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Day 22- Tell me, in two paragraphs, what you have been doing while you have been at 
home and what you miss the most about being at school.  
 
Day 23- At the beginning of the year, we wrote memoirs.  A memoir is a snapshot of a 
certain time in your life.  One assignment we did was a 100 word memoir.  You are 
going to do that assignment again, but this time, I want you to write it about your life 
right now.  Requirements:  It must be exactly 100 words.  Use strong words to convey 
your feelings.  One hundred words isn’t many.  For today’s lesson, I want you to 
brainstorm about some possible topics for your 100 word memoir. 
 
Day 24- Write a rough draft of your 100 word memoir.  Remember that you must have 
exactly 100 words.  Focus on one aspect of your life right now.  Use strong, descriptive 
language to convey your feelings in the memoir.  
 
Day 25- Edit the rough draft of your 100 word memoir and write the final draft.  Make 
sure to have exactly 100 words.  Give your memoir a title.  It does not count toward the 
100 words. 
 
Day 26- Show an act of kindness for a family member.  In a paragraph, write what you 
did, how your family member reacted, and how it made you feel. Some ideas are to help 
with the dishes, take out the trash, call a family member who is social distancing alone, 
offer to cook supper. 
 
Day 27- Write a thank you note to someone in the healthcare field or someone who has 
an essential job (truck drivers, trash pickup, Walmart, Tyson, cashier, bank employee, 
janitor and so many more).  Please express your gratitude to them. Mail or give your 
letter to the person, if possible.  I will gladly mail the letter for you, if you email it to me 
donette.crotts@lamarwarriors.org 
 
Day 28- You are quarantined on a tropical island for three months.  While on this island, 
you can bring five personal possessions and two people.  Explain to me, in paragraph 
form,  what personal possessions you would bring, who your people are, and why you 
picked them.  
 
Day 29- Spring cleaning is part of life- and not one of my favorite parts. Today you are 
going to write a story of spring cleaning.  Tell me what happened or what was found… 
The story can be funny, serious, or scary. (1 page) 
 
Day 30- Earth Day is April Wednesday, April 22.  Make a list of 15 things that people 
under the age of 18 can easily do to take care of the planet.  
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